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I am a citizen of Oregon. I am opposed to this firearm legislation.  I feel we are 

regulating the wrong end of the violence, the person wielding the weapon gun or 

anything else is the issue.  This bill states there could be fiscal implications and there 

is no fiscal statement issued. Please vote No on this bill. 


